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2nd January 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope that this letter finds you well and that you have had a lovely Christmas.  
 
As you may be aware, the government has announced that Staffordshire, Walsall and 
Wolverhampton areas are now subject to Tier 4 (Stay at Home) restrictions. 
 
I am writing to inform you that Featherstone Academy will not open on Monday following 
national changes so that full risk assessments are put in place. We will continue to put 
the health of your child first and are we are currently working on the assumption that 
school will be open to pupils from Tuesday, pending a risk assessment that indicates it is 
safe to do so. 
  
We would like to thank you for your continued support during this challenging time.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Jackson  
Head of School 
 


